
PERC TESTS 

 

At the regular meeting of the Granby Board of Health on June 2, 1975, the Board adopted 

the following regulations regarding percolation tests and maximum ground water 

elevation determinations as referenced in the “State Sanitary Code”, Article XI. Effective 

January 1, 1976. 

 

1. Percolation tests and maximum ground water elevation determinations, to be 

submitted on Disposal Works Construction Permit applications, shall be 

conducted between March 1, and April 30, inclusive.  No tests or 

determinations shall be made in frozen ground. 

2. Disposal Works Construction Permit shall not be issued where the ground 

water elevation is less than four (4) feet below the bottom of the disposal area. 

 

Effective July 1 thru December 31, 1975. 

 

1. Disposal Works Construction Permits shall not be issued where the ground 

water elevation is less than eight (8) feet below the bottom of the disposal 

area. 
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